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I whole heartedly support this effort -  to recognize and modernize the professional 

status of interior designers only has upside. I had a long interior design career in 

Oregon and still work there from time to time as an independent consultant to 

architecture firms. By providing professional status it would allow for more small 

businesses to take root and provide more options for the community in the long run.  


